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Dear Vancouver Talmud Torah Elementary School Parents, 
 
 
 
Cambridge Uniforms are the proud suppliers of the Vancouver Talmud Torah Elementary School uniform. 

 
The Vancouver Talmud Torah uniform is serviced from our store at #135-1305 Welch Street, North Vancouver, BC  
V7B 1P3.  The store is open Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. and on Saturdays from 10:00 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m.  The telephone for the store is 604-924-9009.  Directions to our store can be found on our website 
www.cambridgeuniforms.com under the tab Contact Us. Alex Hunter is the Retail Manager of the Welch Street 
store and will be able to provide you with the information required for the Vancouver Talmud Torah uniform. 
 
As the uniform is such an integral part of school life it is important that we have time to properly fit your child(ren) 
so that they can wear their uniform with pride.  We generally find that a proper uniform fitting takes approximately 
half an hour to forty five minutes for all students. This takes into account the time needed to try on each garment to 
ensure a correct fit. 
 
Cambridge Uniforms will be at Vancouver Talmud Torah Elementary School on Friday May 23rd from  
11:00-4:00 for an onsite fitting. King David families are welcome to come to this fitting as well. Please call into our 
store at 604-924-9009 to pre book your fitting appointment.  
 
As you can imagine, the month of August is very busy at the uniform store.  We therefore encourage all new 
students to have their fitting complete by July 14 if you are unable to attend the fitting at Vancouver Talmud Torah 
Elementary School.  We ask that you call into our stores at 604-924-9009 to book your summer fitting.  If you plan 
to be away during the summer it would be best to see your child(ren) before the end of the school year.  If you are 
concerned that a garment sized in June or July might require an adjustment at the end of the summer we certainly 
will accommodate any adjustments that might be necessary although in our experience this does not happen often 
as our staff will fit for growth. Fitting by the middle of July also allows us to accommodate special size requirements 
including custom sizing should this be necessary. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and wish your children a most successful year at Vancouver Talmud Torah 
Elementary School. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding the uniform please do not hesitate to call us at 604-924-9009. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Patti Koenig 
Founder  

 

WEBSITE & EMAIL 
Unit #135 – 1305 Welch Street 

(store entrance is on 1
st

 Ave.) 

North Vancouver, BC  V7P 1B3 

Tel: 604-924-9009 

Fax: 604-924-9927 

 

MONDAY-FRIDAY   9:00-5:30 

SATURDAY      9:00-5:00 

We are closed on Sundays and 

on statutory Holidays. 

WEBSITE 

www.cambridgeuniforms.com 

ORDERS 

orders1@cambridgeuniforms.com 
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